February 7, 2020

To Whom It May Concern:

My name is Julian Begay. I am writing this letter in regards of Early Graduation. My reasons for graduating early include helping my family. My mother has medical injuries from the past and I am the only one who really helps her. Her injuries are for a lifetime. Sometimes, I find myself taking her to her doctor appointments. I also have a sister who will be starting high school next school year.

While I was in Youth Challenge, my father passed away, but even before that, I was always helping my family financially, physically, and mentally. I want to keep helping my family to the best of my ability.

Graduating early is a big step and I am willing to take that chance. I started high school here in Browning my sophomore year. I attended Montana Youth Challenge and graduated with a class of 39. I was able to catch up on credits there and actually got ahead. I then came back to Browning High to finish my high school. Recently, I have been accepted to BCC for this upcoming Fall. But, overall, I plan on joining the service for my career.

I hope one day to come back to Browning and help change lives that are in need.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Julian Begar

Julian J. Begay.